
                                                         

 

 

 

 

June 2018 Newsletter 

The Best Kept Village campaign is progressing well.  The first round of judging 

is underway with visits taking place in May and June.  Several Tidy Up 

sessions have taken place and the flower beds are being cleared.  Planting 

with summer bedding has started, so we look forward to a colourful village 

over the next few months.  Thanks go to the sponsors and our hard working 

volunteers. 

We hope you have seen 

the children’s BKV 

posters on the Village 

Hall car park fence and 

on the main road near 

the Church. This year 

there are just over 100 

posters and several 

poems around the BKV theme.   

We also have new signs on the entrance to 

the village celebrating our BKV winnings over 

the past few years, with space for any awards 

we are lucky enough to receive in the future. 

The Parish Council Noticeboard has now 

been varnished along with one of the benches 

near the war memorial at Royd’s Close.  All 

the benches and tables on the Playing Field have also been painted and are 

looking much better. 

Don’t forget the Best Kept Garden competition. All gardens and hanging 

baskets within the 30 mph limit are judged (free entry) and prizes are awarded 

for the best kept small and large gardens and for the best hanging baskets. 

The Tidy Up date for June are the 13th and 27th. 

 
Please help to make Haughton look its best for the Best Kept Village Competition 2018. 

Visit www.haughton-staffs.org.uk - for further information speak to any member of the Parish Council 
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